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Letter from the Head 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Happy Easter to you all.   I really hope you have a wonderful break and 
get to spend precious time with your families.   

 

It has been another great term here at Lanner, with a lovely Lanner Lion 
Assembly here to finish the week off.  So many wonderful achievements 
from the children and so many happy faces.   Well done to all of the               
children this term – they have been absolutely brilliant.  

 

School reports will be making their way home to you today and I do hope 
they find you well.  If you have any concerns or wish to speak to your 
class teacher after half term, please drop the school office a message 
and we will gladly arrange a convenient time.   

 

Governor questionnaire: Please find attached a link on behalf of Lanner 
Schools Governing body.  If you do have a spare 5 minutes, it would be 
greatly appreciated.  Good or bad feedback is always welcomed,                 
https://forms.office.com/e/RDPyi95Qvm   

Thank you in advance for completing this.  

 

That is all from me this term.  Have a great break – and we look forward 
 to seeing you on Tuesday 22nd April 2025.   

 

  Kind regards 

 

   Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/RDPyi95Qvm


Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – curious 

 

Definition 1  — interesting because unusual or 

strange 

Definition 2  — eager to learn or know.  

 

She was curious about how stars were formed.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Orla, Ben, Theo 

Y2: Elliot, Callum, Alannah 

Y3: Ralph, Lucas, Ziva 

Y4: Jowan, Tilly, Layla 

Y5: Joey, Makayla, Harvey 

Y6: Ruben, Caitlin, Alexa 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

 Monday 7th—Friday 18th April—Easter 

holidays 

 Monday 21st April  - Bank Holiday 

 Tuesday 22nd April—Start of term 

 Monday 5th May—Bank holiday 

 Tuesday 6th May—Y3 South West Water 

visit 

 Monday 26th  —Friday 30th May —Half 

term 

 Thursday 5th—Friday  6th June—Y 4 Bude 

Camp  

 Monday 9th June—School group photos 
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playwaze.com/search/CustomFinder/ActiveCornwallActivityFinder 

Lanner Lions 

Y1: Emre, Nina 

Y2: Tilly, Florence 

Y3: Chester, Thomas 

Y4: Austin, Frankie 

Y5: Archie, Miles 

Y6: Alice, Dalton 

Easter Bake Sale 
And the winners are… 

 

Myles 

Leo 

Lainey 

Flo 

Lexie 

Ellie 

Cinar 

Many thanks to all for 

your contributions to the 

bake sale. It was a huge 

success and all your 

cakes looked fantastic!  



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘Pâques’  

Means ‘Easter’ in                 

French


